Report to Central Area Joint Policing Committee 11" June 2018

Proposal for the extension of Garda CCTV cameras in the North Inner City

The NEIC Programme Implementation Board has approved funding to support the
installation of additional CCTV cameras at the locations listed below:

- Ballybough House

- Courtney Place

- Poplar Row

- Charleville Mall

- Mountjoy Square

- Sheriff Street / Laurence Place

- The canal walkway at the rear of the Davin Stand in Croke Park and
- The cycleway route from Sheriff Street to Newcomen Bridge.

These cameras will be directly linked in to Store Street Garda Station. The selected areas
are fully supported by An Garda Siochana.

It will require the consideration and approval by the Central Area JPC and in this context |
would appreciate if it could be listed for our next meeting and details circulated to all
members beforehand.

Chief Superintendent Sean Ward
Dublin Metropolitan Region, North Central Division
26" April 2018



